
Exhibit H

BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 

Date:   September 8, 2004 

TO:   BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
FROM:  Dr. J. Hairston, Superintendent 

SUBJECT: REAPPOINTMENT OF ADVISORY COUNCIL MEMBER –
SOUTHEAST ADVISORY COUNCIL

ORIGINATOR: Jean Satterfield, Executive Director of Schools, Southeast Area 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

That Bonnie Saul be re-appointed as a member to  
 the Southeast Advisory Council. 
 

***** 
 

Bonnie Saul has been recommended by the Southeast Advisory Council to 
continue to serve as a member on the Council. 
 


	ORIGINATOR:	Jean Satterfield, Executive Director of Schools, Southeast Area

